
 

 
RE: BRUSHED STAINLESS FINISH           January 4, 2018  
  
 
 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
We are discontinuing the brushed stainless [SS] finish option at this time.  
 
This finish option has been removed from the Tubelite Finishes web page. 
Revised standard finish colors cards and price book pages will be provided when 
available. 
 
Our apology if this causes issues with any potential projects.   
 
We will notify you when we are able to confidently offer this option to you. 
 
Please contact your client development manager if you have any questions. 
 
On behalf of all the employees at Tubelite, I would like to thank you for your 
valued business and continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Mary Avery 
Vice President of Marketing 
 
 


